
 

Friday 3rd February 2023 

 

Prayer of the week   

Dear God 

We thank you for everything we have 

All thing we like to see, smell, taste and touch.  

Amen 

Headteacher Awards 

Mars: Albert  Jupiter: Elkie  Saturn: Leo  Neptune: Max  

  

What have we learnt this week : Class News 

Mars:     The rainbow fish has pretty scales, he did not want to share his pretty scales.  The octopus said he 
did not want to share his shiny pretty scales.  The octopus said he should give his scales away.  He did and 
he was happy after that.   The story taught us that we should share. - Eliza 

Jupiter:    This week in our music lesson we played Row Row Row Your Boat on the xylophones. We 

focused on making our notes the right length and reading our musical notes accurately.  

Saturn:   we have been learning about cm and metres in maths and kilo and kilograms.  We’ve also 

been learning about biomes like the tundra and woodlands.  In RE we listened to the call to pray and 

we’ve been learning about the positions that Muslims do when they pray.  They pray in a mosque. 

Matthew. 

Neptune: This wee in Neptune we have been really busy!  We have started doing fairy tales, based on 

the book we have been reading.  In topic we have been researching about the Mississippi and made 

leaflets and finding out many facts about it.  In art we have been looking at Monet’s Water lillies and 

recreating the picture, we have been learning about the differences and similarities of a picture and 

painting - Cara 

“Work in progress by Cara and Tom” 

 

 

   

Challenge, Creativity, Compassion: Create a pure heart in me – Psalm 51:10 

 

 

 

 



     

 

School News 

Year 3 and 4 times table Workshop. 

Thank you to the parents that took time this week to attend Miss Santinelli’s brief workshop.  We hope 

you found it useful in supporting your childnren with learning their times tables and assessmemt 

expectations. 

 

7th February 2023 – Safer internet day 

Safer Internet Day 2023 will take place on the 7 th February 2023, based around the theme 

‘Want to talk about it? Making space for conversations about life online ’.   

www.saferinternet.org.uk cover a wide range of resources for parents to help support keeping 

children safe online.  Please take a look https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-

internet-day-2023/top-tips-for-parents-and-carers 

 

Word Book Day – 2nd March 2023 

To reinforce our focus on reading this year, we will be celebrating World Book Day on 2nd 

March. We are mindful of financial restraints families are facing at present and in a change to 

recent years, we are asking that parents do not send children in costumes, but to make a hat or 

mask representing their chosen character. The children will need to bring their chosen book into 

school on World Book Day. The day will be filled with activities to encourage the children to 

read and enjoy literacy.  If you would like any resources for your hat or mask, then please 

contact the school office.    

http://www.saferinternet.org.uk/
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023/top-tips-for-parents-and-carers
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023/top-tips-for-parents-and-carers


 

 

Eats Menu and Competition – 2nd March 

Eats catering who provide our school meals have created a special menu for World Book Day, they are 

also running a competition.  They would like school children to submit a story based on a superhero who 

is trying to save the planet.  Please encourage your children to get creative and get writing.  

 

 

 

 

Saturn Class Trip to Ipswich Gurdwara and Mandir – 3rd March 

To provide a deeper understanding in cultural diversity we are excited to be able to take year 3 
and year 4 to visit a Sikh Gurdwara and Hindu Mandir.  We hope that the children will enjoy the 
experience that will compliment their RE learning next term.  Please be reminded that packed 
lunches on this day should be strictly vegetarian, including no meat flavoured crisps and skirts to 
be worn over the knee.    A letter was sent home this week, if you have not received a letter please 
contact the school office. 
 
Neptune Class Activity Day Trip - 19th May 2023 
Following a parent consultation it was decided that an activity day for Neptune class was preferred 
instead of a residential trip.  We have been able to secure a date at the Thorpe Woodland activity 
centre.   Parents should have received a letter this week outlining the preliminary timings and 



payment terms, if you have not received a letter please contact the school office.  More 
information will follow as we get closet to the date of the trip. 
 
 
Community News 
 
Half term sports camps - Prestige Sport 
 

 
 

For 4-12 year olds. 

Monday 

🔵Nerf & Laser Tag Camp 

Inflatable Fun Camp 

 

Tuesday 

🔵Mega Sports Camp 

Inflatable Fun Camp 

Wednesday 

🔵Football Fun Camp 

🟡Inflatable Fun Camp 

Thursday 

🔵Football Fun Camp 

🟡Inflatable Fun Camp 

 

9-3.30pm from £15 per day   Early drop off 8.30am -£3. 

 

Children attending any camp will be able to have a go on the inflatables. 

 

Please use the following links to book a space! 

 

Football Camp 

https://prestige-sports.class4kids.co.uk/camp/67 

 

Mega Sports 

https://prestige-sports.class4kids.co.uk/camp/70 

https://prestige-sports.class4kids.co.uk/camp/67
https://prestige-sports.class4kids.co.uk/camp/70


 

Nerf & Laser Tag 

https://prestige-sports.class4kids.co.uk/camp/69 

 

Inflatable Fun Camp 

https://prestige-sports.class4kids.co.uk/camp/68 

 

Limited spaces on each camp! 

 
 
Community Pantry @ St Marys Church -Moved to Clare Church 
Reverend Mark has advised that the Cavendish Community Pantry has been moved to Clare Church. 
Please take what you need and leave what you can.  Should you need any further financial assistance 
please contact Reverend Mark. 
 
 
GUITAR / PIANO LESSONS - Up Beat Tuition 

Dear Families - we have space starting at half term for guitar or piano lessons at Cavendish Primary School. These are taught 

one2one on Thursday afternoon during the school day. The lessons are £18 per half hour lesson and payable termly (half term 

payments are accepted).  

If you would like to take a space on these lessons or for more information please contact 

info@up-beat-tuition.co.uk or message 07834628470  

  

 

160 years of Cavendish School Church Service – 8th February 2023 at 2pm 

World Book Day – 2nd March 2023 

Saturn Trip to Ipswich – 3rd March 2023 

Sports Relief non uniform day /onsite dance workshop 17th March 

Saturn School Play – 21st March 2023 

Neptune Class activity day – 19th May 2023 

Spring Dance Festival afternoon – 26th May 2023 

 

 

School Term and Holiday dates 2022/2023 

Spring Term 

 

Half term  Monday 13 to Friday 17 February 

Last day  Friday 31 March 

 

https://prestige-sports.class4kids.co.uk/camp/69
https://prestige-sports.class4kids.co.uk/camp/68
mailto:info@up-beat-tuition.co.uk


Summer Term 

PD Day  Monday 17 April 

Children Start Tuesday 18 April 

Bank Holiday Monday 8th May 

Half term  Monday 29 May to Friday 2 June 

Last day  Thursday 20 July 

PD Day  Friday 21 July 

  

  

 

 

  


